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Comments: The reason for this letter is to voice my concern for revision plans for the Tonto National Forest.  I

believe the Forest Service should grant the Tonto National Forest the strongest protections possible, such as

designating all Inventoried Roadless Areas as non-motorized; Managing Recommended Wilderness as true

wilderness in order to preserve their chances for future designation; Include an objective that removes all

unnecessary roads over the life of the forest plan; and establish standards which truly protects fish and wildlife

and which restores their habitat.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment.


